
 
Port Orford Historic Preservation Commission 

Minutes of Special Meeting - Tuesday, February 7, 2023 
 

Commissioners Present: Rick Cook (Chair), Steve Roemen, Maurisa Markstein 
Guest: Beverly Bacak 
 
Meeting called to order by Chair Cook at 9:30 am.  
 
1. HPC Commissioners reviewed the draft of the letter created by Commissioner 
Markstein regarding the pending demolition of the Lindberg house. Decision was reached 
to eliminate portions of the letter that were too ancillary to the purpose of the letter. Final 
draft of the letter will be confined to a request from HPC to the City to take necessary 
actions to salvage Lindberg house architectural artifacts prior to total demolition. A 
detailed list of specific artifacts will be included in the letter. 
 
6. Meeting adjourned at 10:45 am. 
 
Minutes presented for approval: February 12, 2023 by Commission Secretary, Beverly 
Bacak. 


